
Fairfield Union Music Boosters 

Date:  5/9/18 

Attendance:  Julian Savage, Kylie Ogg, Stephen Fox, Casie Bryan, Tami Conrad, Melissa Burton, Jacien 

Squires, Jill Squires, Christina Shaw, Marcie Dennis, Laurie Seymour 

Meeting called to order at 6:10 pm 

Secretary Report:  Motion to approve April report Tami Conrad, second Stephen Fox 

Treasurer Report:  Motion to approve Melissa Burton, second Steven Fox 

Music Department: 

 Disney Itinerary; there are about 60 kids in band next year and about 55 kids will fit on one bus.  

Cost is $1014 for 1 bus but if needed two would increase cost by about $150.00.  Comps for 

Julian and marching band assistant.  Chaperones will not have any reduction in cost.  Setting up 

payment plan for kids.   

 What will boosters cover 

o Pay for an activity example = blue man group or water park 

o Kids fundraise on their own to cover their costs 

o Mattress fundraiser brought in $2170  - divide among the kids with gives them 

approximately $40.00.  motion made by Melissa Burton second by Marcie Dennis – 

motion approved. 

 RN – does boosters pay for nurse?  Will put out to parents to see if anyone volunteers.  Marcie 

Dennis covered this last Disney trip. 

 4th grade program 5/10/18 

Old Business: 

 Tax information – still pending 

 Trailer decal – parent donate labor – motion to approve Steven Fox, second Marcie Dennis, 

motion approved 

 Fundraising –  

o 5K – will put off until 2019 and will begin planning in June 2018 

o Mattress fundraiser - $2170.00 

o Pizza wagon – Have a list of things that need fixed.  Marcie to get with Stephen to look a 

pizza wagon.  We have no heard from fair board yet concerning our spot if Pizza wagon 

does not meet health department code. 

o Gala photo – 8 families participated 

o Letter for donations – Christina will develop generic that can be modified for use as 

needed 

o Several fundraising ideas presented – popcorn (Marcie), Christy Pizza cards (Tami), 

Rooster Cards (Laurie) to be followed up on later. 

New Business: 

 Summer Band – Discuss at June meeting 

 



 Officer Elections  

 President 

 Vice President 

 2cd Vice Presidnet – Stephen Fox 

 Secretary – Laurie Seymour 

 Treasurer – Jacien Squires 

 

Since no candidates for President or Vice President will table until June.   

 

 8th grade students will be marching with Band next season 

 Need to get more parent volunteers to take over different areas – ie 5 K race, banquets etc. 

 

Dates to keep in mind: 

 Swing and Scoops – 5/12/18 

 Graduation – 5/27/18 

 Memorial Day – 5/28/18 

 MSL Banquets – 5/29/18 and 5/30/18 at 6:30 pm 

Next meeting 6/7/18 

Meeting adjourned 7:30 pm – motion Jacien Squires, Second Kylie Ogg, passed 


